
Nick Kunz - RE: Agenda draft R3-2012-0008, Timber Waiver Order 

  
Hello Mike, 
  
Thank you for your response to our written comments.  I’d like to clarify our concerns regarding 
inspections of Winter Ops sites and regarding monitoring of water diversions.   
  
Regarding Winter Ops, our comments regarding increased inspections were referring specifically to 
those plans with Winter Ops.  While inspections of all sites, whether or not they have Winter Ops, may 
not be optimal, we believe that inspection of all of the relatively few Winter Ops sites is reasonable and 
achievable and is the only way to ensure the protection of beneficial use of waters. 
  
With regard to Water Diversions, we believe that the MRP should contain language explicitly requiring 
“monitoring and reporting of instantaneous diversion rates. In conjunction with the requirement that no 
more than 10% of creek flow is diverted, a threshold should be included to require a minimum bypass 
that ensures the protection of beneficial uses including MUN, COLD, SPWN, etc. – which are 
particularly relevant in Santa Cruz County watersheds.”  Your response indicates that this is covered by 
the BMPs required by the MRP.  Can you please clarify which section of the MRP explicitly (or even 
implicitly) requires monitoring of water diversions?   
  
Thank you for your time, I look forward to your response. 
  

  

Zeke Bean 

Environmental Projects Analyst 
City of Santa Cruz - Water Resources Management 
715 Graham Hill Road 

Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

831/420-5478 

  

  

  

From: lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov [mailto:lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2012 8:50 AM 

To: Ezekiel Bean 
Subject: Agenda draft R3-2012-0008, Timber Waiver Order 

  

The attached link is to the Central Coast Water Board's agenda for the July 12, 2012 public meeting when the 
Board will consider proposed Waiver Order No. R3-2012-0008. 

  
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralcoast/board_info/agendas/2012/July/Item_12/index.shtml 

  
If you have comments or questions, please contact Mike Higgins at 805-542-4649 or 

mhiggins@waterboards.ca.gov  

--- 

You are currently subscribed to reg3_timber_harvest as: ebean@cityofsantacruz.com. 

From:    Ezekiel Bean <ebean@cityofsantacruz.com>
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To unsubscribe click here: http://swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov/u?

id=503081.1499683b657cf82bd401fa8ee2214769&n=T&l=reg3_timber_harvest&o=356861 

(It may be necessary to cut and paste the above URL if the line is broken) 

or send a blank email to leave-356861-

503081.1499683b657cf82bd401fa8ee2214769@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov  
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